
SOCIAL MEDIA CONSENT FORM
Dear Parents and Guardians of Goju Kai Bayside

From time to time during the year at Goju Kai Bayside we have special events such as open
days and gradings. Our cultural practice in the past has been to take photographs of these 
events, including group photographs, individual photographs and action shots. 

These photographs may then be used on our website, social media pages or advertising 
material for promotional reasons. We are also aware that during gradings, many parents and 
guardians of our students like to take photographs or videos of their child or children.

In order to ensure compliancy with child safe legislation in Victoria, we ask you to indicate 
your consent for your child or children to be photographed and filmed in the Dojo. 
Furthermore; we would like you to indicate your consent for your child or children’s images 
to be used on our social media pages and website, or other promotional material such as 
brochures or flyers advertising Dojo events.

Kind regards
Goju Kai Bayside Committee

Please indicate your preferences below by circling the appropriate responses, and 
filling in your child’s name. Return this form to your dojo instructor.

I do / do not consent for my child / children, _____________________________________________
to be photographed or filmed.

I do / do not consent for my child / children, _____________________________________________
image to be used on the Goju Kai website and social media pages.

I do / do not consent for my child / children, _____________________________________________
image to be used on Goju Kai promotional material such as flyers or brochures.

Parent or Guardian Name ____________________________________________________________

Signed _________________________________________________ Date________________________
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